
TWO RIVERS GALLERY 

 

IN CASE YOU MISSED  

DECEMBER FIRST FRIDAY 
First Friday at Two Rivers Gallery 

December 2, 2022 

FEATURING Greta Jill Register 
And 60 other local and regional artists 

 
 
 

Here is some of what happened at Two Rivers from 5pm - 8pm on Friday. 
 
 

 
 

Jill Register welcomes you to her show 
 



 

 
 

The Ballards came to support Jill and her husband. 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Harpist Suzanne Grassell set the mood and spirit of the evening. 
 
 



 
 

Can you see Jill’s painting on the wall in your living room?... 
 
 
 



 
 

…or this one in your ski lodge? 
 
 



 
 

“If I’m good maybe I can have a cookie”  Jill’s grandchildren checking out the goodies. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Stemilt Creek Winery provided the wines for the evening. 
 



 
 

 
 

Carole was kept busy making sales and brother Bob came to help sis.   
Bob and Jill sang a Christmas carol with harp accompanying. 

 



 
 

Concert pianist Jill Johnson attended the opening and... 
 
 
 



 
 

…purchased a collection of gift cards Jill had prepared. 
 
 
 



 
 
 

This young lady asked about Lynn Brown’s pastels and if her work was on exhibit. 
She then discovered a striking pastel by Jen Evenhus... 

 
…deciding to take home one of Judy Elder’s "Scenes of Paris" 

 
 



 
 

Marilyn Fisher plans to join Two Rivers Gallery.  She designs bouquets…. 
 
 



 
 

…and shared one of her creations from her phone... 
 
 



 
 

…then before leaving she bought these gorgeous earrings. 
 
 



 
 

SOLD!  Jill sold her stand of trees.  Congratulations! 
 



 
 

Clyde Ballard had compliments for the gallery and the artists who exhibit their works.  
Ballard is known for his Ambulance service and service 

in the Washington State Legislature as Speaker of the House. 
 
 



 
 

New member Richard Daugherty is showing his watercolors for the first time in the Wenatchee area.  
We will be seeing more of his work when he is featured artist this Spring. 

 



 
 

Jill Register’s show is the last show of the year.  It closes December 30 as well as the gallery.   
 

Two Rivers will stay closed through January for physical renovation, reopening on First Friday, February 3. 
 

ALL ART WILL BE REMOVED JANUARY 2 & 3. 
 

Until then we are a great place to find a gift for that special person.   
 

Merry Christmas to all ... 

 



 
 

Thanks to all who came out in 20 degree weather to celebrate art in Wenatchee. 
 

…and to all a good night 
 
 

 


